
A66 NORTHERN TRANS-PENNINE PROJECT DCO 
 
IP John Heath Ref.20032076 
 
PRINCIPAL AREAS OF DISAGREEMENT AND COMMON GROUND as at 5 December 2022 
 
 

Plot No.  Consultee/IP Summary of Consultee Comments  National Highways Response Current Position  
 
0102-02-24 
0102-02-25 
 
 
 

 
J Heath 

 
Permanent acquisition is not needed. 
This land only required for a temporary haul road. 
The land is required by the IP for future housing 
development and access to his retained land. 
IP landowner willing to grant temporary rights for 
period of construction 

 
NH thinking has changed and this land may no longer be 
needed at all. They may wish however to retain an option 
to use it if required. 

 
Clarification awaited. 

 
 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 

    

     



 
 
 
 

 


